
      

   
     

 
      

 

    

     
    

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Epic Pharma is recalling Estradiol Tablets USP, 0.5 mg, 100-count bottles, NDC #42806-087-01, 
Lot #l9094A, Expiration: May 2021. This recall is to the retail level. This recall has been initiated 
due to customer complaints stating a single tablet of Estradiol 1 mg was found in a 100-count 
bottle of Estradiol Tablets USP, 0.5 mg, Lot #19094A. Based upon a conducted Health Hazard 
Assessment, consumption of the 1 mg Estradiol tablet is unlikely to affect the safety or efficacy 
of the subject (0.5 mg Estradiol) product. 

Epic shipped this product on 07/17/19 and 07/29/19. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


